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Parents/Guardians and Grads, 

As some of you know Castle Fun Park was flooded and closed due to the November 2021 atmospheric 
river (rains) but …..  GREAT NEWS 

The parent ran Dry Grad Committee has found a new venue “Aldergrove Credit Union Community 
Centre”. This is a lively, informal event taking place following the Dinner/Dance and provides an 
inclusive, fun, and alcohol/ drug free evening for all grads and their dates.  Participating students will be 
bussed directly from the Clarion Hotel & Conference Centre to ACUCC immediately following the 
Dinner/Dance.  Here they will be able to change from their formal wear into casual and enjoy the rest of 
the evening swimming, games, activities, prizes, and mingling with friends and just celebrating their 
accomplishment of “GRAD”.   Due to safety concerns, there will be no in and out privileges for students 
or parent volunteers.   

To reserve your dry grad ticket please fill out the form attached and return with the 
$25.00 deposit (non-refundable unless shut down by Covid) to the school no later 
than April 29, 2022. 

PARENTS 

We need your HELP NOW! There is a substantial amount of time and money to make up in order to 
make this event a success for our grads.  Attached you will find current fundraisers, please share with 
friends, family, coworkers (and make sure your grad is helping). We are working on setting up a car wash 
and drive thru bottle drive as well as a hot dog sale at the Aldergrove Legion further details TBA.  You 
will also find attached a donation letter to again be shared to as many businesses, friends, relatives, 
coworkers, employers etc. 

June 23, 2022 (Dry Grad) – we will need as many parent volunteers as possible for setting up, security, 
clean up etc.  On the deposit form there is an area for you to sign up.  The event will run from 10:00pm 
(Set up), grads and dates will arrive around 11:30ish and they will be there until 4:00am.  We will need 
parents to stay and help clean up as we need to be out before the facility opens at 6:00am.  We are 
hoping to have enough parent volunteers on this evening to possibly have 2 shifts. Also needed 2 
parents that have their level 1 first aide and a basic first aide kit (1 per shift). 

 

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday April 12, 2022, 6:30pm in the school library. All grad parents and 
grads welcome and encouraged to attend! 

 

Dry Grad Parent Committee 


